
John Kalisz Ill 
Radiation Safety Officer 
McDowell and Associates 
21355 Hatcher Avenue 
Ferndale, Ml 48220 

Dear Mr. Kalisz: 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION Ill 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL 60532-4352 

FEB 0 5 2016 

It has come to our attention that NRC License No. 21-18724-01 issued on January 22, 2016, 
contained an error. 

Please note, we had removed part of License Condition 17 because the required two barriers to 
secure portable gauges is addressed in the regulations (10CFR 30.34(1)). However, License 
Condition 17 was incomplete has been corrected to include the complete license condition. 
Enclosed is a corrected copy of your NRC license reflecting the change in bold font. We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and its 
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document 
Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), 
accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

License No. 21-18724-01 
Docket No. 030-14088 

Sincerely, 
_ _..-· 

2:2/:::;/);/~ 
William P. Reichhold 

Materials Licensing Branch 

Enclosure: Corrected copy of License No. 1 0 


